No. AC 0914/ &3 3 Department of Agriculture
Phaholyothin Rd., Chatuchak,

Bangkok 10900, Thailand

Sl May BE. 2563 (2020)

H.E. Ms. Evren Dagdelen Akglin

Ambassador of the Republic of Turkey
Embassy of the Republic of Turkey in Bangkok
61/1, Soi Chatsan, Suthisan Road

Huaykwang, Bangkok 10310, Thailand

Dear Ms. Ambassador,
Subject: Importation of fresh apple fruit from Turkey to Thailand

We are writing this letter to inform Your Excellency that the Notification of
Department of Agriculture regarding import conditions for fresh apple fruit from the Republic
of Turkey to the Kingdom of Thailand have already been published in the Government
Gazette since 22 April 2020. This Notification will enter into force from 23 April 2020. We hereby
enclose herewith a copy of English translation of the Notification of Department of Agriculture, Re:
Conditions for Import of Apple Fruit from the Republic of Turkey B.E. 2563 (2020) for your

information.

We would very much appreciate it if Your Excellency could kindly convey this

information to authority concerned.

Yours sincerely,

Plant Protection Research and Development Office
Tel: +66 2561 1680
E-Mail:  prapg@doa.in.th

Encl:  Notification of Department of Agriculture, Re: Conditions for Import of Apple Fruit
from the Republic of Turkey B.E. 2563 (2020)

Evrakin elektronik imzali suretine http://e-belge.gtb.gov.tr adresinden Se6ca036-a075-4bac-99¢0-cd52cb608fa2 kodu ile erigebilirsiniz.
BELGENIN ASLI ELEKTRONIK IMZALIDIR.



